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Brede Bulletin   

 17th May 2024 

Responsibility  Inquisitiveness  Confidence  Inspiration  Respect 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, It has been another busy week in school. The Year 6 children showed 
great resilience in completing the Key Stage Two SATs tests this week. We are all extremely 
proud of you and the effort you showed, despite some very tricky questions. I was also fortunate 
to spend some time with Foxes Class at the Bright Foundation on Wednesday. How lucky we 
are to have such a fantastic resource on our doorstep. It was all the more beautiful due to the 
sunshine. Every time the children take part in a workshop at the Barn Theatre they come back 
enthused and full of ideas. Have a great weekend, everyone. Julie Knock      

 

 Stars of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
Hedgehogs: Buena for her growing confidence and talking about her ideas in 
front of the class. 
Rabbits: Kieron for his inquisitiveness about different countries, flags and maps. 
Foxes: Jimmy for this inquisitiveness at the Bright Foundation and excellent 
improvised acting. 
Owls: Year 6 for the confidence they showed in taking the Key Stage 2 SATs 
this week. You all did a fantastic job.  
 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Amelia, Isla, Saskia, Oliver H, Oscar H, Daisy. 
Foxes: Darcey, Lila, Elspeth, Tommie T, Dexter, Ava, Cali. 
Rabbits: Ayrton, Isabel, Janson, Phoenix. 
Hedgehogs: Isaac, Blake D, Tommy P, Poppy W. 
 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Foxes and Rabbits. 
Udi goes to: Owls for the Year 6’s fantastic attitude and resilience when 
facing a new challenge this week.   

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Rose, Freya. 
 

 

Next Week is Walk to School Week 

This nationwide event is organised by walking charity Living Streets. This 

year’s challenge, The Magic of Walking, encourages children to travel actively 

to school every day of the week. Each pupil will be challenged to travel 

sustainably (walk, wheel, scoot, cycle or Park and Stride) to school every day 

for one week using the wallchart and stickers to log their journeys. If you live 

far away from school or it is not safe to walk in from where you live we have 

secured the use of the village hall carpark (Cackle Street) between 8.30am and 

9.15am that week to provide parking to enable families to safely walk to school 

from there. Each class will work collectively to make as many active journeys to 

school as possible across the week. Individual activity diaries, daily stickers will 

awarded to the children taking part. 
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The Bright Foundation: Costume and Character 
 
Foxes Class had a fantastic fun and interactive day at the Bright Foundation 
this week, taking part in activities inspired by iconic costumes from the Cosprop 
collection.  
 
They explored what costume means - from dance, theatre, and film 
productions to folk activities and religious ceremonies, identifying costumes 
and places and period of history they came from. They played games and 
showed great creativity making up a character through choosing a piece of a 
costume to dress in. They even took part in some improvised acting on the 
stage.  
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Year 6 to Year 7, Parent Transition Workshop 
 

 

 

PTFA AGM 
The PTFA AGM is at 2.30pm on Friday 24th May 2024. Please come along and 
support your PTFA. Find out about what we’ve been up to over the past year 
and help plan future events. All money raised goes directly towards funding 
activities in school.   

 

Keeping Children Safe online. 
We teach online safety to all year groups at school, with the aim of protecting 
children when using digital technologies. Below are some helpful websites which 
parents can also use to get further information about how they can support their 
children at home. 
Thinkuknow 
Keeping Children Safe Online - CBeebies 
Internetmatters – get smart about smartphones 
Childnet 
Online Safety Guidance for Parents  
Young People and Screentime – A Good Start 
SWGFL: The TikTok Checklist 
SWGFL: The Snapchat Checklist 
SWGFL: The Roblox Checklist 
SWGFL: The Netflix Checklist 
SWGFL: The Instagram Checklist 
SWGFL: The Yubo Checklist 
Password Management and Security 
SWGFL: Online Safety Podcast 
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Family Hub East Sussex. 
 

 

 

 

Advice and Support for Families 
Did you know that our school website offers a host of useful links on advice 
and support for parents and carers? Everything from cost of living advice and 
support, to managing a child’s challenging behaviour at home. More 
information is available here.   

 

The East Sussex Parenting Team 

Being a parent is amazing, but we all need some help, advice and practical tips 
at times… and let’s be honest parenting during a pandemic has been particularly 
stressful! The East Sussex Parenting Team is on hand to deliver tried, tested 
and internationally renowned parenting programmes to help you and your 
children get the support that you need. 
We all have very busy lives and different needs, for this reason the service is not 
a “one size fits all” but rather a selection of different programmes that you can 
choose from. Find out more here.  
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Have Your Details Changed?  

This is a reminder to all parents/guardians to notify the school office of any 
changes, such as medical conditions, home addresses, contacts and 
permissions you wish to reconsider i.e. use of your child’s photo. 

 

As illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice on their 
website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their advice 
regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Dates What Who 

Wednesday 
22/05/2024 

Bright Foundation Owls Class 

23 & 24 May 
2024 

Bikeability – Level 2 Year 6 

Friday 
07/06/2024 

Owls and Raptors Foxes & Owls 

Monday 
03/06/2024 

Photos Class/sibling/preschool photos 

19/06/24 – 
21/06/24 

Kingswood Residential Members of Owl Class 

24/06/2024 Swimming 
 

Foxes rescheduled lesson 

Monday 
15/07/2024 

BMX Academy – 
Skateboard experience  

Owls and Foxes – details to 
follow 

INSET DAYS 
for 2023/2024 

 
22 & 23/07/2024 

 
Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Burrows  – Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 Mrs Knock/Miss Nugent - Deputy DSLs 
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